
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF FENTON 

2018-2019 BUDGET 

 

 

The City of Fenton will hold a public hearing on the 2018-2019 Amended Budget and the 

proposed 2018-2019 Fiscal Budget on Monday, May 14, 2018 at 7:30 PM as part of the regular 

meeting agenda in the City of Fenton Council Chambers, 301 South Leroy Street, Fenton, 

Michigan.  Copies of the proposed budget are available for review at City Hall, 301 South Leroy 

Street, during regular business hours, Monday through Friday 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM and at the Jack 

Winegarden Library, 200 East Caroline Street during their normal business hours. 

 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 

at this hearing. 

 

Please contact the City Clerk’s office if accommodations are needed due to a disability.   

 

Sue Walsh 

City Clerk 
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